
Totally Stockport’s town centre Gigantic Leap Frog Art Trail will be returning 
summer 2021 and this year will be expanding into other areas throughout 
Stockport!

The One Stockport Giant Frog sculptures will celebrate each area’s uniqueness and we want local 
residents, young and old, to help inspire the artists at Arc who will be designing the frogs.

Whether it’s places you like to visit and explore locally, significant landmarks or characteristics  
that make your area special all will help influence the design of the frogs that could appear in 
your area.

To help contribute to the design all we ask is for you to answer a few questions:
1)	 What has been your favourite place locally that you’ve enjoyed exploring during the last 12 months? 

2) 	What 3 positive words would you use to describe your local area to someone who has not  
visited before?

3) 	If you had to pick your favourite local landmark or attraction (e.g. building, sculpture, venue or 
greenspace) what would it be?

4) 	What did you miss most about your local area during the last 12 months ? This could be a favourite 
shop, place to have a bite to eat or drink, leisure venue or perhaps a club or society that haven’t been 
able to host get togethers or activities

One Stockport Frogs supporting  
Stockport’s Gigantic Leap



If you would like to illustrate your answers or you have children who would like to share their ideas you can 
use the frog template on the next page.

A photo is also welcome but not essential – why not share with us an image which you feel represents your 
local area. 

Where to send your ideas to?

Once completed this from can be emailed to onestockportfrogs@stockport.gov.uk or if it’s easier you can 
take a photo of it and email it to us, or simply send us an email with the answers to the questions.

Forms/information need to be sent by Sunday 25th April 2021.

Thank You.

We appreciate you taking the time to share your ideas and whilst we cannot guarantee all contributions 
will feature in the final design all information including frog drawings and photos will be used to help with 
the design of the frog in your local area.

The frogs will be leaping onto their lily pads in July until September so keep an eye out for your local  
One Stockport Frog.

Name:______________________________________________________

Email Address:_______________________________________________

Postcode: (this will help as identify your local frog) ____________________________________

onestockport.co.uk
To keep updated on One Stockport frogs please visit: 



onestockport.co.uk


